
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
DIRECTORATE FOR FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND SECURITY REVIEW 

1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155 

13 AUG 1998 

Ref: 98-F-1830 

Professor Gerald D. McKnight 

5439 Shookstown Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Professor McKnight: 

This is in response to your July 15, 1998, Freedom of Information Act request. Your 

request was received on July 21, 1998. The above reference number has been assigned for 

administrative control. 

Documents of the age you request may be held at the National Archives and Records 

Administration (NARA). For your convenience, your request has been referred to NARA at the 

address shown below, for appropriate action and direct reply to you: 

Director 

Records Declassification Division (NND) 

Room 6350 

The National Archives at College Park 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

There are no assessable charges for this response in this instance. 

Sincerely, 

« 4 b ud perereea 

Director 
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